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Henley Place  

Herald 
March 2025 

A Message from Your Leadership Team: 

 

Dear Henley Place Residents & Families! 

As we step into 2025, we want to take a moment to reflect on the past year and express our 

gratitude for your unwavering support.  

This year, we are looking forward to even more exciting initiatives. Our team is dedicated to 

enhancing the living environment, creating meaningful programs, and building stronger 

connections with our residents and their families. Together, we aim to make Henley Place a true 

home where our residents feel safe, comfortable, and valued. 

Thank you for your partnership, encouragement, and trust. With your support, 2025 is poised to be 

a wonderful year of growth and collaboration. Let’s continue working together to make Henley Place 

the best it can be. 
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Celebrating Programs 

Last Month! 

 

Valentine’s Day Social 

Staff Appreciation Party 

Super Bowl 

Floor Programs  

   

Upcoming Special Events  

& Programs for March! 

St. Patrick’s Day Social 

DIY PIZZA PARTY 

International Women’s Day Social 
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Update From 

Residents’ Council  

 
 

Next Meeting: 

March 18, 2025 

 

Update From Family 

Council   

Education & Important Information:  
Please remember that not all residents are safe to travel independently. If you're unsure, check 

with our staff for guidance. Your cooperation helps maintain a safe environment for everyone. 

Thank you!  

Meet One of Our Amazing 

Team Members, Saloni 

Kaushik! 
 

Getting settled in my role as Infection Control Lead at 

Henley Place has been an exciting transition, made 

easier by the fantastic staff and welcoming 

leadership team here at the home. Every day, I work 

to monitor infections in the home, track trends over 

time, and make changes to our processes to make 

the home safer for residents and staff alike. So far, 

despite the challenges that come with the respiratory 

outbreak season, I've seen the Henley Place team 

come together to protect our residents and each 

other, and I'm excited to be a part of this great team. 

 

Outside of work, I love spending time with my cats, 

reading novels, and rock climbing. With a 

background as an RPN, I aim to bring an attitude of 

collaborative teamwork and continuous learning to 

my role, making sure to take on knowledge from 

different areas to improve as an Infection Control 

Professional. I look forward to growing and learning 

What you do is       
heart work.  

Thank you for all you do! 
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Your Leadership Team  
 

Executive Director  

Rae Ajayi, Ext 5130 

RAjayi@primacareliving.com  

 

Director of Care  

Amy McLean, Ext 5210 

AMclean@primacareliving.com  

 

Associate Director of Care  

Aksa Reji (1st floor) Ext. 5131  

areji@primacareliving.com 

Sheela Ranbhise (3rd floor) Ext.5312 

SRanbhise@primacareliving.com  

Samandeep Gill (2nd Floor) Ext  5212 

 

Sebastian Gutierrez (IPAC)  Ext 5211 

 

Interim Business Manager  

Abishek Khadka Ext. 5132 

AKhadka@primacareliving.com  

 

Environmental Service Manager  

Saloni Kaushik Ext 5002 

Skaushik@primacareliving.com 

 

Social Service Worker 

Ashley Henry  Ext 5133  

AHenry@primacareliving.com 

Life Enrichment Manager 

Ella Donaldson Ext 5311 

edonaldson@primacareliving.com 

 

Social Worker  

Ashley Ekhomu Ext: 5210 

Upcoming Family 

Forum: 
We have launched  a new program called family 

portal. This portal will allow families to have a 

better look into their residents day to day 

activities and to work to enhance 

communication with families. If you would like 

more information or would like to sign up please 

reach out to Ashley social service worker at ext. 

5210 

.  

Residents Celebrating 

Birthdays in March 
John B.                                     Doreen G. 

Roy B                                        Jessica M. 

Judy B                                       June M. 

Winnie B.                                  Arthur N. 

Frank C.                                    Andy S. 

Omar D.                                    Dominico S. 

Jane C.                                     Carl S. 

Jennifer C.                               Ursula W. 

Vina D. 

Other News & Updates  
We're excited to welcome back our ED, Rae 

Ajayi! We’re also thrilled to announce that Ella 

has stepped in as our new Life Enrichment 

Manager. And that's not all – our café will be 

opening soon in March! Stay tuned for more 

updates!  

 


